From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 17 January 2015 06:19
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/02004/HYBRID

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 6:18 AM on 17 Jan 2015 from Mr paul hughes.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land South Of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE:- Up to 1500 dwellings, including affordable housing and up to a 150 unit care village (C2) with associated publicly accessible ancillary facilities; site for a new primary school; up to 930sqm of retail space; up to 7,500sqm locally led employment (B1/B2/B8) including link and ride; site for a football association step 5 football facility with publicly accessible ancillary facilities; public open space, associated infrastructure, engineering and ancillary works, (all matters reserved except for means of access to the development); and Full Planning:- development of Phase 1 at the south western corner of the site for the erection of 29 residential dwellings (29 or the 1500 described above) with associated open space, parking and landscaping; with vehicular access provided from Upper Campsfield Road (A4095), Shipton Road and Oxford Road (A44) 

	Case Officer:
	Tracey Morrissey 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr paul hughes

	Email:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]

	Address:
	9 SEDGE WAY, CARTERTON OX18 1AT



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Firstly I would like to point out that it is extremely difficult to make any detailed response as there are no detailed plans for this application.Where are all of the associated documents and plans? It is very disappointing that the public are not seeing any details for this development,whose potential impact is so significant. Therefore, I'll have to make some general comments to voice my objection to this application. 1/The scale of the development seems extraordinary considering Woodstock currently only has a population of 3,100 according to the 2011 census. To add 1500 new properties to a small rural town makes no sense at all. 2/The development if given the go ahead would add massively to the congestion that already exists around Woodstock,Bladon and the A44, as well no doubt causing issues for Long Handborough,Witney,Yarnton,Begbroke and Kidlington.This will have impacts on households,businesses and the environment. 3/The effect on the rural setting of Woodstock and it's impact on tourism in the town and at Blenheim Palace would I believe be significant.People visit the area because it is a small,rural,historic town, they do not I am sure want to visit yet another sprawling,generic dormitory town. 4/The environmental impact would be very significant,particularly for farm land birds and mammals that would lose their homes.Farm land birds have seen huge declines in recent decades and the large loss of land to a development of this scale would have a significant impact on populations. As I said at the beginning without any detailed plans I can only make very general comments however,the above points cover my main areas of objection to this development.




